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 With regard to Hon Chow Ho-ding’s concern on opening a branch in Tung 
Chun raised in your letter earlier, we would like to provide a written response as follows.   
 
 It is always our mission and vision to provide clients with convenient and 
efficient banking services.  From time to time, we review our service network and 
coverage to cater to the needs of different customers.  Please rest assured that your 
comment has been recorded and relayed to our respective management team for reference 
and review. 
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